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	4th of July
We will be closed on Thursday, July 4th in observance of Independence Day.  Please keep in mind if this is a regular scheduled day, your normal rate will apply unless you use a vacation coupon.  Thank you!
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Vacation/Days Off
We know that summer is a very busy time of year with planned vacations and last minute plans.  If your child will not be coming on a regularly scheduled day, please let someone in the office know with as much notice as possible for scheduling purposes.
Infant Room

Just a quick shout out to any family that may be looking to enroll an infant, please let the office know as soon as you can so we can check for availability and then put down an enrollment deposit to secure the spot. 
Welcome New Families
Please help us extend a warm Ozaukee Child Care welcome to our new family.
Liam Hodge  -  SACC 
[image: image3.png]Welc#mel




 
	[image: image4.jpg]



Field Day
On Wednesday, July 3rd we will celebrate Independence Day starting at 10:00am with a walking parade around the playground next to the pavilion. After the parade there will be games, water fun, music, a piñata and a picnic lunch under the pavilion.  
Safety on the Playground
Please do not send your children to the center in crocs or flip-flops, as they are difficult to keep on when running and playing on the wood chips.  Sandals with ankle straps or tennis shoes would be best.  If a child is wearing flip-flops they will not be able to play on our rock climbing wall or climber for their safety.  Thank you for your cooperation.
Sunscreen/Water Bottles
Make sure that your child has a water bottle and sunscreen at the center if you choose not to use the brand the center is providing.  Also, check your child’s cubby for appropriate summer clothing.  Please make sure all personal items are labeled with your child’s name on them.
Playground Update

We are so happy with the new addition of trees and shrubs on the big playground and within the next couple of weeks work will begin on the small playground as well.  The improvements are possible from Spring Celebration profits.  


	Field Trips
Here is a list of the field trips we will be going on this month ( 

Tuesday, July 2nd  - Pre-K & SACC and the Mequon SACC will head up to Above & Beyond Children’s Museum and Rufus King Park in Sheboygan .  Bus leaves at 9:30am and returns at 2:00 pm.

Thursday, July 11th –  Pre-K & SACC go to Regner Beach/Splash Pad in West Bend.  Bus leaves at 10:00am and returns at 2:30pm.
Tuesday, July 16th- The 3’s, Pre-K & SACC are going to Just 4 Fun and Centennial Park.  Bus leaves at 9:30am and returns at 1:30pm.
Wednessday, July 24tht – Mequon SACC will join Pre-K & SACC for a Chinooks Baseball Game at Concordia University.  Bus leaves at 10:45am and returns at 2:00pm.
Tuesday, July 30th  -  Pre-K and SACC will head over to the Grafton Library and then Lime Kiln Park.  Bus leaves at 9:15am and returns at 1:00PM.   
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Happy Birthday
Abigael Golden  July 2nd  4 years old

Miss Jenny   July 2nd  ????

Brynlee Large    July 3rd   3 years old 

Paul Rowlett  July 7th   5 years old 

Miss Heather  July 8th  ????
Audrey Williamson   July 12th   11 years old 

Theo Scibelli   July 25th  3 years old 

Isaac Rowlett   July 30th   6 years old 

Noah Rowlett  July 30th    6 years old  
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